
 
From: Anne Grossi  
Sent: Friday, November 10, 2023 7:53 PM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: NH Saves program in Docket 23-068 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Dear PUC Clerk:  
 
I am writing in support of the NH Saves Program in Docket 23-068. I took advantage of this program 
when I installed mini-splits/heat pumps in my home. The rebates were helpful to me financially. 
Installing the heat pumps provided a job to a brand new heating and cooling company and provided 
work for a contractor. Because the heating and cooling company did an outstanding job at a price that 
was less than some other companies, I have recommended this company to others. The heating and 
cooling company's business continues to increase. Local investments build the local economy.  
 
I support maintaining the NH Saves program. It is beneficial to New Hampshire. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Anne D. Grossi 
 


